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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

City of Dillingham selects Chris Hladick as Interim City Manager 
 

Dillingham, AK, April 22, 2021 – The City of Dillingham is pleased to announce that 

during a Special Council Meeting on Monday, April 19, the Dillingham City Council 

voted unanimously to hire Chris Hladick as the Interim City Manager, starting May 10 

through November 10.  Chris Hladick previously served as the Dillingham City Manager 

from 1994 – 2001.  The council will continue to recruit for a permanent replacement 

through their contract with Tim Pearson Consulting. 

 Gregg Brelsford will continue to serve as Interim City Manager until Hladick 

assumes the position in May.  His schedule did not allow him to continue to serve as 

long into the summer as the Council desired. The City Council expressed great 

appreciation for Mr. Brelsford’s service for the City of Dillingham, especially during a 

period when the manager has had the additional duty of managing the City’s COVID 

response. 

The Council looks forward to welcoming Chris back to the Bristol Bay area and to 

Dillingham.  
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